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16 July 2003

Dr Kathleen Dermody
Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services 
 Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Supplementary submission to the Inquiry into the Level of Banking and Financial Services in Rural, Regional and Remote Areas of Australia
Attached is the supplementary submission from Reconciliation Australia to the Inquiry by the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services into the level of banking and financial services in rural, regional and remote areas of Australia.

Reconciliation Australia remains committed to the financial inclusion of Indigenous Australians. This supplementary submission is designed to update the committee on our work in this area since our last submission in September 2002.

In April 2003 Reconciliation Australia convened a meeting with key stakeholders, including the banks, key government agencies, and peak Indigenous organisations to discuss practical steps forward in improving access to banking and financial services for Indigenous people. This meeting focused on two areas, namely: financial service delivery issues for Indigenous people in rural and remote areas and financial literacy. In addition Reconciliation Australia has continued to work at developing a specific financial literacy initiative, an expansion of the Tangentyere project, and at improving Indigenous access to banking and financial services through the development of regional Rural Transaction Centres (RTCs). It is this work that is discussed in the attached submission. 

We strongly believe that equitable access to banking and financial services is an essential element of capacity building for Indigenous communities. Thus we would ask that this submission, like our last submission, be forwarded by the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services to the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs.  

If you wish to contact us in relation to this submission, would you please do so through the Chief Executive of Reconciliation Australia Ms Jenni Chandler on 6273 9200, or at PO Box 4773 Kingston ACT 2604.

Yours sincerely
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Jackie Huggins AM



the Hon Fred Chaney AO

Co-Chair




Co-Chair
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